ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT APRIL 2022

This is the first annual meeting since 2019, as things have been severely disrupted by Covid. I am proud to announce that council business operated as normal as possible in the circumstance, with a number of meetings held via Zoom during difficult times. At this juncture, I would like to thank the Church and volunteers for their great support in helping vulnerable parishioners.

I would particularly like to thank all councillors for their support and input through challenging times, it has not been an easy 3 years.

Huge thanks to the our clerk, June for all her hard work and guidance over the last 3 years.

Great thanks to our district councillors, Lynda Turner and Paul Hewett, and not forgetting Ed Connelly, our Norfolk County councillor.

We have covered many matters and issues, and strive to improve our services, through up to date training and guidance.

Things are always changing and I am proud to confirm that the parish council as a whole face new challenges and deal with each professionally and diplomatically. We are constantly moving forward, and as our community grows, we adapt to these changes and grow stronger.

Thanks to all concerned and to our parishioners who attend ourt meetings, and give valuable input where appropriate.